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Early Voting  

&  

Election Day  
 

 

Early Voting  
 

For all voting locations click here 

• Nov. 2 - Wednesday (7am to 7pm) 

• Nov 3-Nov 4 –Thursday – Friday (7am 

to 9pm) 

 

 

ELECTION DAY, TUESDAY 

NOVEMBER 8, 2022 

 

 

 

 

 

 

As we approach another Thanksgiving celebration, I reflect on my many blessings. 

One of which is the support of my constituents and colleagues. Thank you for 

entrusting me to bring much needed change to your neighborhoods. I could not have 

come this far without you. I am grateful for the privilege to serve you.  

While we may find ourselves overwhelmed during this time of year, I hope you make 

time to create memories with the most important ones in your lives, your family. 

Have a wonderful holiday season!                                                                                                                   

            Dr. Elba Garcia 

     

 

 

HAPPY THANKSGIVING 
 

https://www.dallascountyvotes.org/


 

 

 

 

                                                        

 

                                                            

Wildlife Parkway Groundbreaking Ceremony in Grand Prairie 

Dallas County DWI Press Conference & Holiday Campaign 

On October 25, 2022, elected officials, and community members joined me in the groundbreaking of the Wildlife Parkway. A 55.9M 

project in partnership with the City of Grand Prairie, the Regional Transportation Council and Dallas County. This project will include 2 

bridges, a 12 ft foot wide trail and sidewalks that will connect with SH 161 and Belt line. This improved roadway provides a critical new 

route for fire and police response between two busy thoroughfares. The project provides regional connectivity, including the regional 

bike and hike trail from Dallas to Fort Worth. We are ready to go! 

 

The Dallas County DWI Taskforce will be hosting their annual DWI Press 

Conference in an effort to bring awareness and prevent DWI incidents always, but 

especially more during the holiday season, as it is then when more fatalities occur 

due to drunk drivers. Please come out and support this effort. 
 

Wednesday, November 16, 2022 at 10am 
at the South Dallas Government Center 

8301 S Polk St, Dallas, TX 75232 

 

Dallas & Grand Prairie Dia De Los Muertos Parades & Festivals 

 

I was very honored to participate 

as the Grand Marshall for this 

year’s City of Dallas Día De Los 

Muertos Parade & Festival as well 

as a judge for the Altar contest in 

Grand Prairie.  It makes me very 

happy to see how this beautiful and 

meaningful Mexican tradition, 

which allows us to honor and 

remember our deceased loved 

ones, is quickly expanding and 

graciously becoming a tradition to 

all the younger generations as well 

as members of all ethnic groups. 

 
 


